
	

	

 
University of Iowa Health Care Tour  

VISITOR GUIDELINES 
 
The following code of conduct will be expected of all visitors during their visit to University of Iowa Health Care facilities for a 
UI Health Care Tour: 
 

1. Visitors listen respectfully and follow guide’s directions of UI Health Care Tour experiences. 
 
2. Visitors will ask questions and be engaged during the experiences. 
 
3. Visitors will not run, shout, or otherwise be disruptive while traveling from various tour sites. 
 
4. Visitors are respectful of all property that does not belong to them. 
 
5. Visitors will refrain from making comments that are hurtful to others, including comments about race, disability, 
language, and any other comments that may be hurtful or harmful. 
 
6. Visitors stay with the group at all times, and follow the instructions of the UI Health Care faculty/staff/student or 
volunteer that is leading the tour. 
 
8. Visitors do not use offensive language. 

 
This is a place of work, education, and healing, so all need to be respectful of the patients, students and employees they 
encounter.  If a visitor is unable to follow one or more of the above expectations, University of Iowa Health Care faculty, staff, 
students, volunteers may give a warning, or may dismiss the visitor immediately.  
 

 
I declare that I have read and understood the above aspects of UI Health Care Visitor Behavior Guidelines. Furthermore, I 
understand that violation of the Visitor Behavior Guidelines is reason for disciplinary action including the possible dismissal 
from the University of Iowa Health Care Tour or banning from future experiences. 
 
 
 
______________________________________________  
Visitor’s Name (please print)  
 
 
______________________________________________                  _______ __________________________________ 
Visitor’s Signature                     Date 
 

 
 

Our goal is to ensure a safe, enjoyable, and positive learning and exploration environment for visitors participating in the 
tour experience and for current UI Health Care faculty/staff.  We appreciate your help in creating and maintaining this 

environment. 


